
 

 
 

 
 
Tena koutou nga matua nga whaea me nga whanau katoa, 
 
We’re pleased to welcome Tyler Keepa to out kura!  We are also delighted to have welcomed back 30 of our 
students over the past 10 days.  Teachers are currently assessing students and it is very pleasing to see the progress 
that some of our students have made over lock down.  Thank you to whanau for your support in continuing to teach 
your children at home.  
 
Congratulations to Halo and Takarua who have made excellent progress over the break with alphabet and number 
knowledge!!!  We are very proud of your achievements!! 
 
 

UP & COMING EVENTS 

Monday, 1st June NO SCHOOL - Queen’s Birthday (Public Holiday) 

Friday, 3rd July Last day of Term 2 

Monday, 20th July Term 3 Begins 
 

Ruma Tupu Teina: 
 
It has been a great start back to school, the students are all happy to be in class. Thank you to all the whanau who                         
have worked hard with the tamariki over the last 9 weeks.  
We are getting back into a good routine in the classroom and continuing on our learning pathway. Just a reminder                    
that students need to bring their book bags to school each day so that new readers can be sent home. No bookbag =                       
no new reader to practice at home. 
 
Puawai: 
 
It is great to have our tamariki back! I have been working alongside our tamariki testing them for our mid year data                      
and it is great to see the enthusiasm they have for their learning.  
Well Done to…. 
Amaia, Ataahua, Hosea, Damian, Waiariki, Hinerangi, Hamish, Nikris, Te Awa, Hone Heke, Papi, Hosea, Kymani, Maui,                
you have all kept your learning alive.  
 
 

FUNDRAISING/LUNCH ORDERS 
*The following items will be made available to students for purchase this Friday, orders to be placed at the office 

Popcorn 
$3 

Sausage Sizzle 
$2 

Noodles 
$2 

Pie 
$3 

Drink 
$2 

Ice-Block 
$1 

Ice-cream 
$2 
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2020 BOT MEETING DATES 

TERM 1 TERM 2 TERM 3 TERM 4 

11th February 16th June 4th August & 
8th September 

27th October & 
1st December 

Available at the School Office: ​Community member guide to the role of the board of trustees. This explains a lot of 
commonly asked questions and information about becoming a trustee, please get in touch if you’d like a copy. 

 

Remember to use our website to keep updated about school information - ​www.waima.school.nz 

 

Jenny Colebrook 
Principal 
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